
 

 

COVID-19 vaccination for our residents 
We would like to keep you informed of the latest developments related to the COVID-19 vaccination 
for our residents. 

We received the confirmation that the vaccination of our residents will begin next week. 

Residents for whom consent has been received, will be able to receive the vaccine against COVID-19 
at Heather Center. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 
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